
 
The email dated 28-Aug-14: 

 

“Reference is made to the complaint you lodged with this Office by letter dated 16th August 2014.” 
 
“Before proceeding with an investigation of this complaint, this Office is of the opinion that the 
grievance should be discussed. A meeting will be held at this Office on Wednesday 3rd September at 
10:30. Kindly inform the undersigned if this appointment is convenient.” 
 
“Yours truly, Dr Monica Borg Galea” 

  



From: Nicholas Grech [mailto: niklausgrikas-hotmail.co.uk] 

Sent: 29 August 2014 09:17 

To: -mborg-galea@ombudsman.org.mt 

Subject: Appointment 

 
Attention: Monica Borg Galea 

 

Case No: 0 0240 
 

29/8/2014 
 

It's okay at that time. (Wednesday 3rd September @ 10.30 ) 

 

Thanks and regards. 
Nicholas Grech 
 

RE: Appointment 

Monica Borg Galea - Office of the Ombudsman <mborg-galea@ombudsman.org.mt> 

Fri 8/29/2014 11:40 AM 

To: 'Nicholas Grech' <niklausgrikas-hotmail.co.uk> 

Case No O 0240 

29 August 2014 

Attn. Mr N Grech 

 
Sir 

I refer to the subjoined email. Meeting for the 3rd September 2014 at 10.30 is thus being confirmed. 

Yours truly 
Dr Monica Borg Galea 
Head of Investigations 
Office of the Parliamentary Ombudsman 
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